
 
 

 

 
Suds, Snacks, & Socialism at the Starry Plough 

3101 Shattuck Avenue at Prince Street 
2 blocks from Ashby BART in Berkeley 
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The Peace and Freedom Party presents  
 

 

 

The Russians are Coming! 
The Russians are Coming? 

   As an APRIL FOOLS DAY special, we are inviting Rick Sterling, 
(investigative journalist and member of the Syria Solidarity Movement) 
and Gerald Smith (long time PFP activist and member of the Oscar Grant 
Committee) to discuss “Fake News” and how claims about Russia and 
other matters are being used to distract us from the real issues: 
Immigrants, Environment, Single Payer Health Care, and Nuclear War.  
 

 
 

Saturday, April 1, 2017 • 2:00 PM-4:30 PM 
At the Starry Plough Pub, 3101 Shattuck Ave, at Prince St in Berkeley 

 

FREE!   (Please buy food & drink at the Pub.)   FREE! 
 

This is part of our on-going Socialist Forum Series on the first Saturday of every month. 
Doors open at 2 pm and the program will start promptly at 2:30 pm. The forum will end by 
4:30 pm, but folks can stay and talk as long as you like.  
 

For information, contact Gene: 510-332-3865 email: cuyleruyle@mac.com 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

 
The Peace and Freedom Party, born from the civil rights and  

anti-war movements of the 1960s, is committed to socialism, 
democracy, ecology, feminism, racial equality, and internationalism. 

www.peaceandfreedom.org 
 

 

Labor donated by Peace and Freedom Party volunteers 
 


